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Wilson, Frances(REPS)

From: Allen Wainrit [allen@pendleburys.com.au]
Sent: Friday, 2 July 2004 12:02 PM
To: Committee, LACA (REPS)
Subject: Bankruptcy Bill Exposure Draft as proposed

Attention Gillian Gould;

I am extremely dissapointed in the draconian effect this proposed law will have on ordinary family and
business dealing at the small scale end of the community, especially families that only have their home as a
jointly owned or non-bankrupt spouse owned but are caught up in a failed business venture many years after
achieving home ownership.

I recommend the Government back down on this Bill and heed all the submissions made and allow further

time for more study on its impact.

At this stage, I favour Arnold Bloch Leibler’s submission.

Yours sincerely

2/07/2004


